
LPNA Board Meeting  
Monday, March 9th, 2015 

310 S. Osprey Ave. 
6:30 pm 

  
Board Members present: Jude Levy, Kate Lowman, Kelly 
Franklin, Dan Bridinger, Kasy Kane, Marwan Khammash, 
Chris Jaensch, Betsy Sublette. Ginger Mermin. 
 
Minutes of the February Board Meeting were adopted by 
acclamation. 
 
Treasurer Betsy Sublette reported that the current balance 
is $8330,70. The report was adopted by acclamation. 
 
Dan Bridinger attended the CCNA meeting and reported 
that crime has a 20 year low in the City. Dan reported that 
the Gazebo in Laurel Park had been painted. 
 
Kate urged Board members and all affected residents of 
Laurel Park to attend the Planning Board meeting 
scheduled for March 11th at 6:30 concerning the Women's 
Exchange expansion. 
 
Kate mentioned that 2 homes in Laurel Park were 
scheduled for demolition: 329 Osprey Ave. (termite 
damage) and 654 Laurel Ave. (no one wanted to move it) 
 
Jude mentioned that the LAUREL PARK sign on Osprey 
Ave. and Morrill St. needed to be replaced. The discussion 
was tabled until the April meeting. 



 
Jude passed out our membership list for 2015. She noted 
that our membership has been decreasing since 2013. 
 
Tunes in the ParkIs scheduled for Saturday, April 11, and 
Jolie is asking for volunteers. 
 
Meeting was adjoined at 7:30. 
 
Minutes submitted by Ginger Mermin 


